
Timber Ridge Presbyterian Church 

Greeneville, Tennessee 

Called Meeting of Session 

August 13, 2017 

 

The Session meeting, at which a quorum was present, was held at the church on Sunday August 

13, 2017 after the morning worship service.  Present were moderator, the Rev. Christine Bohn, 

Charles Brumley, Clerk of Session, Elders Kimra Crocker, Charlie Harmon , Marilyn Brumley, 

Amy Cobble , Paul Burkey and Will Exum.  Elders absent were Lisa Balabas, Sandra Carter and 

Doug Roberts. 

 

The purpose of this called session meeting is to discuss a member’s financial need. 

 

The Moderator opened the meeting with prayer. 

 

A financial need for a member of the congregation, because of a lost job, was expressed to the 

Session.  Paul motioned and Charlie seconded that $500 from the emergency fund be given in 

support.  The motion passed.  Marilyn motioned and Amy seconded that an announcement be 

made to the congregation asking for a freewill offering for the church member.  The motion 

passed. 

 

There was discussion about the possibility of the church member living in the manse if needed.  

If occupation of the manse is needed in the future, the Building Committee will be asked to draw 

up a contract for this purpose. 

 

No further business, the Moderator adjourned the meeting with prayer. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Charles D. Brumley     Christine Bohn  

Clerk       Moderator  


